
              

Family Learning Sessions 
        

At St. Wilfrid’s RC College we believe it’s important to work in partnership 
with parents and carers.  
 
We have organised a series of family learning sessions at school where a 
member of staff or an expert in their field talks about a subject to give 
parents and carers more information on how they can support their 
children's education. 

Family learning sessions aim to ensure that parents 
are kept abreast of current educational trends, 
teaching methods and the ways in which children 
can be best helped to reach their potential. 
 
 

If you wish to attend, in order that we can cater accordingly, please reserve 

your place at a FREE session by emailing: AHarrison@st-wilfrids.org 

  

All sessions will take place on a Monday evening from 5.30-6.30pm in 

Nichols Hall at St. Wilfrid’s RC College on the following dates: 

24th September Online Safety 

10th December Mental Health  

4th February  British Values / Prevent 

25th February Revision Strategies  

13th May A Child’s Stages of Development (led by 
Nadia McSheffrey, founder of The Tranquil 
Treehouse  www.thetranquiltreehouse.com) 
 

1st July Open session (to respond to areas of need) 
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